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May 2023

April was not a good month for us weather wise.
Closing the lot is one of the hardest decisions we have
to make. I always second-guess did we make the right
decision? Sometimes we get it right and sometimes
we do not, but I can assure you that with every
decision we make we always have the club’s best
interest in mind. So let’s hope May will bring us better
weather and give us the opportunity to host our
Saturday night cruises.

Just a reminder that it’s that time of year again. Your
membership dues expire on May 31st. So, please
either mail in your dues or stop by the lot and pay
them.

May is a special time of year. It is a time for us to
reflect on and thank all of the mothers for all they have
done for us. To all the mothers and mothers at heart, I
would like to wish each of you a very blessed Mother’s
day.

Mike
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Next Club meeting
Tuesday, June 6th 2023

630pm Board/ 730pm General
Harundale Presbyterian

Get Well/ Thinking of You💐

Henry Brukiewa
Joe Bouchat
Della Smith

Our Deepest Sympathy🙏

New Members

Dean & Minnie Bush with a 1975 Red Corvette
Stingray
Leonard & Sarah Davis with a 1950 Burgundy
& Cream Willys Wagon
William Hynes with a 1976 Black Firebird
James & Lillian Kenney with a 1971 Burnt
Orange Monte Carlo
Charles & Isadora Reimsnider with a 1986
White Firebird
Bill & Sherry Rothstein with a 1948 Red
Fleetline
Rick & Martha (Marty) Sadler with a 1935 Lime
Green Panel Delivery Truck

Anniversaries❤

Kenneth & Mary Ann Kulesz 5-3
Dean & Minnie Bush 5-13
Henry & Barb Brukiewa 5-18

Joanne McDevitt 5-4
Richard Mooney 5-4
Gary Shook 5-4
Danny Whiting 5-5
John Shaak 5-7
Dona Jones 5-10
Catherine Gerard 5-14

Birthday's
Diana Brown 5-17
Vickie Arnold 5-18
Terry Neville 5-19
Barb Brukiewa 5-24
Richard Chilipko 5-26
Billy Helmick 5-27

Tiffany Kehs 5-28
Ronald Thomson 5-29
Harold Fawthrop Jr 5-30
Rosi Neff 5-30
Anne Duke 5-31

Like👍 us on Facebook@lostn50s

2



3



LOT RULES
Marley Station Mall Cruisin’

April 1, 2023 - October 28, 2023 Saturday Nights
Lot hours - April and October - 4:00-8:00pm
Lot hours - May - September - 4:00-9:30pm

Cruisin’ was commonplace in the 50’s and 60’s, usually held at the local drive-in restaurant or any
parking lot available to hang out. Normally, Cruisin’ would end up in a night of drag racing on the

back roads. However, today we take them down to a sanctioned drag strip.
Original cars, custom rods, street machines, muscle cars, sports cars, kit cars- all other

professionally built or built in the backyard are displayed at Cruisin’.
A lot of time and money goes into these cars. Therefore, we ask everyone to LOOK, but please
DO NOT TOUCH! Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club has been able to acquire this Cruisin’ lot to

RE-LIVE part of the past and show off years of labor, talent, and love for the cars.
WE ASK THAT YOU RESPECT AND FOLLOW OUR LOT RULES:

● LOT IS OPEN TO VEHICLES WITH HISTORIC TAGS OR ELIGIBLE WITH PROOF OF
REGISTRATON (OR REPLICAS)

● DO NOT BRING OR CONSUME ANY ALCOHOL OR DRUGS ON THE PREMISES
● KEEP YOUR AREA CLEAN! PLACE ALL TRASH IN THE CONTAINERS PROVIDED. DO

NOT LITTER.
● NO PETS OF ANY KIND ARE PERMITTED ON LOT (Except for service animals).
● DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN TO CLIMB IN OR ON ANY VEHICLE.
● PLEASE DO NOT LEAN ON OR RUB THE PAINT OF ANY VEHICLE.
● LOUD MUSIC IS PROHIBITED.
● PLEASE OBSERVE THE 3 MPH SPEED LIMIT WHILE OPERATING VEHICLES ON THE LOT.
● NO MOTORCYCLES, TWO-WHEEL SCOOTERS, BIKES OR SKATEBOARDS ARE

ALLOWED. (WHEELCHAIRS AND HANDICAPPED SCOOTERS ARE WELCOME)
● PLEASE LEAVE IN AN ORDERLY MANNER. NO SQUEALING WHEELS OR SMOKING

TIRES - SAVE THAT FOR THE DRAG STRIP.
● ALL VEHICHLES MUST BE OFF THE LOT BY 10 PM
● THIS IS NOW A RULE - JUST RELAX AND HAVE FUN!

*** RESTROOMS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE LOT & FOOD MAY BE AVAILABLE ON THE LOT OR
WITHIN WALKING DISTANCE ***

Help us preserve the privilege that has been granted for these Cruisin’ nights. Remember, you are
now one of us and reflect not only us, but the future of Cruisin’. This cruise lot is managed by

L.I.T.F. and their staff.
WE RESERVE THE RIGHT TO REFUSE ENTRY TO ANYONE WITH JUST CAUSE. OWNERS AND
THEIR VEHICLES THAT DO NOT OBEY THE ABOVE RULES WILL BE REMOVED FROM THE LOT.
Help make this the best and largest weekly cruisin’ on the East Coast! If you have any problems,

see any staff member on duty.
COVID

Warning - Enter at your own risk
LITF assumes no responsibility for the spread of infectious diseases

Do not enter if you are susceptible to illness or have flu like symptoms.
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RECIPE OF THE MONTH

Crockpot Honey Garlic Chicken
Here’s a recipe I found on the website Buns in My Oven. It’s quick, easy and was pretty tasty!!
My husband said it was a keeper. I served it over Cauliflower rice.
Ingredients
1 1/2 pounds boneless skinless chicken breasts
1/2 cup ketchup
1/2 cup reduced sodium soy sauce (regular soy sauce will make too salty)
1/4 cup honey
4 cloves garlic minced
1 teaspoon red pepper flakes
1 tablespoon water
2 teaspoons cornstarch

Directions:
1. Add the chicken to a 5 quart slow cooker.
2. Add the ketchup, soy sauce, honey, garlic, and red pepper flakes to a small bowl and whisk
well to combine.
3. Pour the sauce over the chicken and stir to coat.
4. Cover the slow cooker and cook on low for 3 1/2 hours or until the meat is cooked through
and easily shreds.
5. Remove the chicken from the slow cooker and shred the meat with a fork.
6. Stir together the water and cornstarch and whisk into the sauce. Set slow cooker to high
and return the chicken to the sauce.
7. Continue cooking for 30 minutes to thicken the sauce slightly.

We always appreciate when members share their recipes. If you would like one of your
recipes included in the newsletter, please email it to me at phylmarie18@comcast.net or give
it to me at the lot on Saturday night.
Thank you,
Phyllis

MEMBERSHIP Wewelcome newmembers to join the club. Owners of cars 30 years and
older can have the family benefits of the club for just $20 a year! To join, please contact
Phyllis Proctor, Membership Chairperson for an application. We encourage you to come
to our meetings and cruise nights and see what we are all about! For more information,
contact Phyllis at 443-514-5990 or phylmarie18@comcast.net
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PLACE YOUR AD HERE
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